
E911 Telephone Line Surcharge Increase Notification (Postcard):
NOTICE:

The Washoe County Board of County Commissioners will consider an increase in the 911 telephone line surcharge to help recover 
the costs of a Portable Event Recorder (body-worn and vehicle-mounted cameras) Program for regional uniformed peace officers as 
required and authorized by NRS 289.830, as amended by Nevada Senate Bill (“SB”) 176 (2017). The proposed increase will support 
Portable Event Recorder Programs for the City of Reno Police Department, the City of Sparks Police Department, the Washoe County 
Sheriff’s Office and the Municipal Courts’ Marshals of the Cities of Reno and Sparks.    

The 911 telephone line surcharge may be increased up to $1 per access line to the local exchange of a telecommunications provider, 
up to $1 for each telephone number assigned to a customer of mobile telephone service and up to $10 for each trunk line to the 
local exchange of a telecommunications provider. This is a potential increase of $0.75 for access lines and mobile telephone numbers 
and an increase of $7.50 for trunk lines. 

As a telecommunications service provider or business owner, the proposed increase to the 911 telephone line surcharge may impact 
your business or business operations. You are encouraged to provide any comments, arguments or data on whether an increase in 
the 911 surcharge will impose a direct and significant economic burden upon your business or directly restrict the formation, oper-
ation, or expansion of your business.  

For more information on the proposed 911 Surcharge increase, please visit https://www.washoecounty.us/ 
technology/911_surcharge.php

The regional partners will host two public workshops to discuss the potential impacts of the proposed 911 surcharge increase on 
businesses in the region. You are invited to attend these workshops to ask questions, and to provide  
comments, arguments or data on the potential impacts of a 911 surcharge increase.

Date: Monday, December 11th, 2017           Time: Noon – 1:00 p.m., and 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.  

Location: Main Conference Room, Washoe County Administrative Complex, Building C, 1001 East Ninth Street, Reno, Nevada 89512.

Written comments, arguments or data must be submitted no later than Friday December 15th, 2017, to: 

Website: https://www.washoecounty.us/technology/911_surcharge.php
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